Axel Schwendt

From: Winter, Maurice [MauriceW@dep.nyc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2008 3:19 PM

To: Axel Schwendt

Subject: RE: 08DEPTECH339Q - 179-26 Jamaica Avenue Queens

Approved for a change to use of a 15 mil GSE HD vapor barrier.

Maurice

From: Axel Schwendt [mailto:ASchwendt@akrf.com]

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2008 1:56 PM

To: Winter, Maurice

Subject: 08DEPTECH339Q - 179-26 Jamaica Avenue Queens

Maurice,

Storage Deluxe, the owner and developer of the 179-26 Jamaica Avenue site in Queens, is requesting approval for a
change in the brand of vapor barrier to be installed at the site. The DEP-approved RAP included the installation of a 15 mil
GSE HD geomembrane. Due to the difficulties and excessive costs associated with the installation of this vapor barrier,
Storage Deluxe requests that you approve the use of a 15 mil Stego® Wrap Vapor Barrier as an alternative. The specifications
for this vapor barrier are attached, along with a letter detailing our request. A hard copy of these materials is being sent to
you via Fed Ex.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,
Axel

Axel Schwendt
Technical Director
AKRF, Inc.

440 Park Avenue South
New York, NY 10016
(646) 388-9529 (PH)
(212) 726-0942 (FAX)



